
                                                    

       Town of Newbold Building Committee Minutes for October 21, 2019 

 

Mr. Ed Hammer, Chairman called the meeting to order at 9:35 a.m. Present was 

Ed Hammer, Jim Staskiewicz, Jackie Cody, Kim Harron, and Kim Gauthier.  Also 

present for a short time was, Mr. David Schmitz.  

Mrs. Cody expressed concern that the only report so far was for the town hall and 

garage and didn’t include the former school.  She also felt that the women should 

have been present at both building inspections.  Mr. Hammer explained that 

Funktion Design wanted to go over the discrepancies with Mr. Fetzer and Mr. 

Staskiewicz to begin with. 

Mrs. Cody also wanted to know the status of the evaluation so far.  We are 

waiting for results, and what options and concerns do we have. 

Mr. Hammer said he would get in touch with Melody Hamlin, Funktion Design and 

see how soon she can get us the report for both buildings. This way we can go 

over it and see if any corrections or additions need to be made before are next 

meeting. 

We discussed the meeting with Funktion Design on October 28, 2019. Mrs. 

Gauthier will put out a notice to the news media. We went over the public notice 

and made some corrections. 

We discussed the agenda for the October 28, meeting. What should be on it, how 

will we start, where will we meet and go from there along with how the reports 

and discussions will be listed on the agenda? The committee agreed the 

discussion and reports should not only include the town shop and town hall, but 

also the former Newbold School. 

 

Mr. Hammer adjourned the meeting at 10:50 a.m. 

 


